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Speed reduced on Kenilworth Skyring Creek Road  
 

The speed limit on Gympie’s Kenilworth Skyring Creek Road has been reduced to 80km/h in response to 

community concerns. 

Transport and Main Roads Regional Director for Southern Queensland Kym Murphy said a speed limit review 

considered factors such as road function, roadside environment and crash history.  

"We've listened to the community and a reduced speed limit was endorsed by the Speed Management 

Committee following the review," Ms Murphy said.  

"The committee recommended permanently reducing the limit from 100km/h to 80km/h.  

"The new speed limit on Kenilworth Skyring Creek Road will be enforced between the Old Bruce Highway and 

north of Poulsen Road. 

“I urge all motorists to observe the new speed signs and to always drive to conditions.” 

The Speed Management Committee includes representatives from the Queensland Police Service, Gympie 

Regional Council and Transport and Main Roads. 

For more information, call 1300 728 390 or email bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au.  
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